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While I fully support the need for more housing in the London area, I am disappointed that the plans did not seem to make prominent mention 
of protecting the unique character and history of each borough. Certainly, a "one-size-fits-all" approach should be avoided.

Additionally, my home area - Richmond upon Thomas - has suffered from a serious shortage of primary and secondary school provision and 
this must go hand in hand with any significant increase in the local population through expanded housing capacity.
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